
Dear

One of your patients is currently undergoing treatment; very successfully, I might add, at 
our Center.  I thought you might want to learn a little about us. 

Our group at the _________________________ has developed a program using an FDA 
cleared, LED-based treatment that improves vascular blood flow.  Our approach uses near 
infrared diode therapy to improve blood flow locally at the sites of symptoms.  It has no 
known side effects, unlike some commonly prescribed pharmaceuticals.  We also include 
vibration and nutrition in our programs and have tremendous success with certain types of 
peripheral neuropathy.  DPN, for example, responds phenomenally well to the treatment. 

We offer home care programs or occasionally in-clinic treatment programs, depending on 
each individual situation. 

Our main goal is to improve the lives of the folks suffering from this life-altering condition. 
We realize we may not be able to help everyone based on the particular causes of their 
neuropathy, but we want to help as many as possible. 

Feel free to contact me should you have any additional questions about what we do or if 
you’d like to come by to tour our facility. 

Of note, the therapy is not currently covered by insurance, but Medicare covers most 
patients for the initial, comprehensive exam and follow-up consultations.  During the 
review of findings discussion, if we truly believe we cannot provide hope or help, we make 
that 
clear and do not accept folks as patients.   

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Clinic Director 
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